
 

 

Lythys – Newsletter – 23
rd

 November 2018 

This half term our Value is     

“Caring” 

Annwyl Rhieni,   
Dear Parent/Carer, 
Diary Dates/Forthcoming Events 

Friday, 7th December – Christmas Fayre 

Tuesday 18th December-Christmas dinner day 

Christmas Half Term-Friday 21st December 

Sunday, 23rd December – Carols under the Arch – Community Event with Noddfa Church 

Wednesday, 13th March – Y5 Creative Arts Evening – 4-6pm 

Friday, 28th June – Blenheim Bomber Walk 

Wednesday, 3rd July – Y6 – Rollover Day – 5-7pm 

 

Good News Assembly for Key Stage 2 is held on Thursdays 9.15am and Foundation Phase Fridays at 

9.15am. Parents/carers welcome to attend to celebrate their children. Pupil of the Week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Dinner in School 

Children will have their Festive Christmas Dinner in school on Tuesday, 18th December. Please 

bring a signed permission slip back into school  

 

Christmas Jumper Days 

Christmas jumpers can be worn to school every Friday throughout December and for Christmas 

Dinner on Thursday, 18th December for a one off donation of £1.  Party clothes can be worn to 

school on Friday, 21st December 2018. 

 

 

Dosbarth 1– Miss Carroll Noah  

Dosbarth 2– Mr Key Sienna  

Dosbarth 3 – Mrs Lewis Lola-Kate  

Dosbarth 4 – Miss Brooks Keryn  

Dosbarth 5 – Mrs Attewell Harvey  

Dosbarth 6 – Mrs Ally-Perrett Michael B 

Dosbarth 7 – Mrs Rogers Iona  

Dosbarth 8 – Miss Grimas Kizzie  

Dosbarth 9 – Miss Lloyd Alfie  

Dosbarth 10– Mrs Messore Corie  

Dosbarth 11 – Mrs Lee Oliver (from last week) Polly  

Dosbarth 12 – Miss Williams Cole  

Dosbarth 13 – Mrs Parker-Evans Lacey  

Dosbarth 14 – Mr Phillips Demi-Mai  
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Christmas Concerts 

 

Wednesday, 5th December – Year 5/6 – 4.00pm  

Thursday, 6th December – Year 5/6 – 1.30am 

Wednesday, 12th December – Nursery 10am morning pupils, 2pm afternoon pupils 

Thursday, 13th December– Year 2 – 10am 

Thursday, 13th December – Reception Classes – 1.30pm 

Friday, 14th December - Year 1 – 10am 

Monday, 17th December – Millennium Hall – Year 3 – 1.30pm 

Wednesday, 19th December - Millennium Hall – Year 4 – 1.30pm 

 

Concert Tickets will are on sale now through the designated cashless system online.  2 

Tickets only per child.  Any surplus tickets might be available after sell out. £2 per ticket. 

Please make sure no cash is brought into school. All tickets need to be bought online. Thank 

you.  

All children have received their Christmas play lines. Could they please practise at home ready for 

the concerts. Please can all costumes for those who have a part in the play be in school by Friday, 

7th December. Many thanks.    

 
Social Media/Photographs 

Parents please be advised that our school is committed to working within the Data Protection Act 2018 and 

the GDPR Regulations and take our obligations to safeguard our children and promote good practice 

extremely seriously.  Whilst we have no legal basis to prevent you taking photographs/videos of your 

children please be advised that in doing so you will often capture the images of others who it may be 

detrimental for their images to be made available via social media sites.  We would kindly request that you 

refrain from posting images of other children onto any social media sites and only use any images for your 

own personal use.  The guidance from the ICO would be any further use could be deemed as non-personal 

and therefore the purpose would change and we feel it appropriate to advise you that you could be treated 

as a Data Controller in your own right and therefore would need to comply with the afore mentioned 

legislation and be accountable to ICO scrutiny. 

 

Nursery 

There will be a Nursery Craft Workshop for parents and carers to attend on Wednesday, 5th December at 

10.45am for morning nursery pupils and 2.15pm for afternoon pupils. All parents & carers are welcome to 

attend. We look forward to seeing you all there.  

 

Year 5 – School Trip Cinema Blackwood 

May we please remind all parents/cares that £4.50 need to be paid by Wednesday, 5th December using the 

cashless payment system online with your child’s designated pupil number.   

 

Year 6 – Residential Trip to Liverpool 

May we please remind all parents/carers that £90 deposit for the Residential Trip to Liverpool needs to be 

paid by 14th December 2018. Please use your child’s designated cashless payment system online. Thank you. 

 

Class 8 – Miss Grimas 

Can all children please bring in recycled materials for making cars next week. E.g. boxes, plastic etc. Diolch!  

 

Class 9 & 10 – Miss Lloyd – Mrs Messore  

My maths homework has been set up online. Can all homework please be completed. Diolch.  

 

Class 13 – Mrs Parker Evans 

Our Class Assembly is taking place on Tuesday, 27th November at 9.15am.  All parents/carers welcome.  

 
Pontypool Cavalcade 

If you would like to join us to take part in the Cavalcade on Saturday, 24th November 2018, we are meeting 

at the Civic Centre at 4.20pm.  


